
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, JANUARY 10, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WE’VE HEARD FROM MANY LISTENERS EXPRESSING THEIR THANKS AND APPRECIATION 

FOR THE CHRISTMAS MUSIC THIS YEAR. THE LAST DAY OF CHRISTMAS MUSIC PLAYED 

ON JANUARY 6 AND NOW WE’LL HAVE TO WAIT UNTIL THE END OF NOVEMBER FOR 

MORE.   

NOTHING ENCOURAGES ME MORE THAN TO HEAR A LISTENER SAY THAT THEY ARE 

TELLING OTHERS TO LISTEN TO WRVM. IF NOT FOR YOU TELLING THEM, THEY MAY 

NEVER HEAR ABOUT US. WHILE WE ARE MAKING A LARGER EFFORT TO MAKE WRVM 

KNOWN THERE ARE STILL MANY WHO WILL NOT HEAR ABOUT US UNLESS YOU TELL 

THEM.  

TO HELP YOU TELL OTHERS ABOUT WRVM, WE ARE HAVING NEW PROGRAM GUIDES 

PRINTED UP THAT WILL INCLUDE THE RECENT CHANGES THAT WERE MADE. WE ARE 

MORE THAN HAPPY TO SEND YOU A QUANTITY OF THE GUIDES TO PASS OUT. IF NOTHING 

ELSE, GET SOME TO PLACE IN YOUR CHURCH FOYER FOR OTHERS TO PICK UP. IT’S 

SURPRISING HOW MANY CHURCH GOING PEOPLE HAVE NOT HEARD ABOUT US. 

AS A LISTENER SUPPORTED MINISTRY, I’M ALSO ENCOURAGED BY THE FINANCIAL 

SUPPORT FROM LISTENERS. WE COULDN’T DO WHAT WE DO WITHOUT IT. PERHAPS THE 

FIRST OF THE YEAR IS A GOOD TIME TO START SUPPORTING US, IF YOU’RE NOT 

ALREADY. ASK ABOUT OUR EZ-GIVING PLAN THAT AUTOMATES YOUR GIFT TO US. 

 OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


